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Question: 

Will there be any exemptions from the requirement that claimants must provide a completed 

claim prior to receiving any payment, for example for people in a domestic violence situation 

who cannot safely access the required documents? 

 

Answer:  

A claimant who is in a crisis situation, such as domestic violence, is automatically exempt 

from providing all documents with their claim. 

Only documentation that is crucial to determining eligibility needs to be provided before a 

claim is finalised. A Service Officer will work with the claimant to gather the information 

from alternative sources where possible so as not to delay payment. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


